

Mock Exam: Units 4 & 5

1. Read the text about a special kind of job and answer the questions.

Green Jobs for a Better Future

What job do you want in the future? A doctor? A software developer? Today, there are new and exciting jobs that help protect our planet. These are called "green jobs".

Maria works as an Environmental Consultant. Her job is to help companies reduce their pollution. "It's a difficult job," Maria says. "You have to be patient because changes are slow. You also need to be honest and explain the problems clearly." This week, she is working with a factory. Looking at their current energy use, she says, "They are going to run out of resources if they don't change. I think they will listen to my advice."

Another green job is an Urban Farmer. These people grow food in cities, on rooftops or in special buildings. This helps reduce the pollution from transporting food from far away. To be an Urban Farmer, you can't be afraid of hard work, and you need to be very careful with the plants. These jobs show that you can have a career that is good for both people and the environment.

- A. Read the text and choose the correct option (a, b, or c).

1. What is the main topic of the text?

- a) The problems of pollution.
- b) Different jobs that help the environment.
- c) How to become a farmer.

2. What personal quality does Maria say is important for her job?

- a) To be creative.
- b) To be polite.
- c) To be patient.

3. What is Maria's prediction about the factory based on evidence?

- a) It is going to reduce pollution immediately.
- b) It is going to run out of resources.
- c) It will close next week.

4. According to the text, a person in a green job must be:

- a) As strong as a firefighter.
- b) Careful and patient.
- c) As creative as a fashion designer.

2. Complete the text with the words from the box. There are two extra words you don't need to use.

| will | helpful | protect | firefighter | pollution | save | reuse | can |

My Future Career

I often think about what I want to do in the future. I believe I (1) _____ choose a job that is (2) _____ to other people and our planet. For example, a (3) _____ is a hero because he or she saves people from wildfires, which are a huge environmental problem.

We need to (4) _____ our planet from big issues like (5) _____. I think a single person (6) _____ make a difference. For example, we can decide to recycle more and use less water to help the planet.

3. Complete the sentences with the correct form of the words in brackets. Use **will**, **be going to**, **can/can't**, or the comparative forms **as...as** / **too** / **enough**.

1. Look at all that trash in the river! The water _____ (be) very polluted.
2. My brother wants to be a police officer, but he isn't tall _____ (tall) yet.
3. I don't think my job in the future _____ (be) boring. I want something exciting!
4. You _____ (work) in a hospital if you are not a doctor or a nurse. It's against the rules.
5. A doctor's job is not _____ (easy) a salesperson's job. It's very difficult.
6. She is wearing her new uniform. She _____ (start) her new job as a chef today.

4. Writing

Choose **ONE** of the following topics and write a short paragraph (about 50-70 words). Use vocabulary and grammar from both units.

Option B: Which job do you think is more important for the future: a scientist who works on climate change or a doctor who helps sick people? Explain your opinion using predictions (**will** / **be going to**).